PCC.I/DEC. 233 (XXVI-15) !

CONDOLENCES TO THE FAMILY OF ENG. MARIO PACHAJOA BURBANO, FIRST
EXECUTIVE SECRETARY OF CITEL

The XXVI Meeting of Permanent Consultative Committee I: Telecommunications/Information and
Communication Technologies (PCC.I),

DECIDES:

1. To send a letter of condolence and heartfelt sympathy on behalf of this Permanent Consultative
Committee and of the Inter-American Telecommunication Commission (CITEL) to the family of Eng.
Mario Pachajoa Burbano who passed away on May 28, 2015). In 1967, Eng. Mario Pachajoa Burbano
moved to Washington, D.C. to serve first as a telecommunication advisor and then as Executive Secretary
of CITEL. He retired from the OAS in 1993, having prepared telecommunication feasibility plans and
studies in different countries of the Americas and participated in the preparations for, holding of, and
follow-up to over 200 telecommunication meetings in the different OAS member states. Eng. Pachajoa
laid the foundations and was the architect of the CITEL we know today.

2. To offer the sympathy and sincere support of the delegates attending this XXVI Meeting of
Permanent Consultative Committee I to the family of Eng. Pachajoa at this painful time.
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